
 

ANNEX A 

 
 

 
Proposed Waiting Restrictions 

Lower Road/Selby Court, Teynham 
FIRST CONSULTATION 

 
 
A request has been received by our Parking Manager for double yellow lines to be introduced on 
the north side of Lower Road, between the junctions of Conyer Road and Selby Court in Teynham. 
 
It is reported that there is a potential problem with vehicles parking close to these junctions 
obstructing the sightline of vehicles, and it has been proposed to introduce double yellow lines as 
shown on the plan on the other side of this sheet. The existing waiting restrictions are shown in 
mauve, and the proposed double yellow lines are shown in red. 
 
I would be most grateful to receive your views as to whether you would support or object to the 
proposals. Please note that direct, individual responses will not be sent out in response to each 
questionnaire. At the end of the consultation a report on feedback will be compiled and this will be 
available on request.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to the Borough Council in the pre-paid envelope 
provided, before Monday 18th November 2013.  A space has also been provided to allow you to 
add any further comments you may have. 
 
 

 
Proposed Installation of Waiting Restrictions – Lower Road/Selby Court, Teynham 
 
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 

 I Support the proposal to install waiting 
restrictions 

 I Object to the proposal 

    

Name & Address Comments 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis 
purposes only 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

 

Plan of proposed restrictions 
 

 
 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADDRESS 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 
 

 
Proposed Waiting Restrictions 

Lower Road/Selby Court, Teynham 
SECOND CONSULTATION 

 
You may recall our previous consultation with residents towards the end of last year following a 
request to our Parking Manager for double yellow lines to be introduced in Lower Road, between 
the junctions of Conyer Road and Selby Court in Teynham. 
 
Some of the feedback received during this consultation suggested that double yellow lines should 
also be installed on the south side of Lower Road as well as the north side which was previously 
proposed.  
 
We are therefore carrying out a second consultation to obtain your views on these revised 
proposals, shown on the reverse of this letter. Existing double and single yellow lines are shown in 
green and the proposed double yellow lines are shown in red. 
 
I would be most grateful to receive your views as to whether you would support or object to the 
proposals. Please note that direct, individual responses will not be sent out in response to each 
questionnaire. At the end of the consultation a report on feedback will be compiled and this will be 
available on request.  
 
Please complete the reply slip below and return to the Borough Council in the pre-paid envelope 
provided, before Friday 14th February 2014.  A space has also been provided to allow you to add 
any further comments you may have. 
 

 
Proposed Installation of Waiting Restrictions – Lower Road/Selby Court, Teynham 
SECOND CONSULTATION 
 
Please tick one of the following boxes 
 

 I Support the proposal to install waiting 
restrictions 

 I Object to the proposal 

    

Name & Address Comments 

    
    
    
    
    
    
    

The information supplied will only be used in conjunction with this proposal, and used for geographical analysis 
purposes only 



 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

Plan of proposed restrictions 
 

 
 

 

 

________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
ADDRESS  
 


